
    
  

  

   

  

  

 

  
Dear    
 

Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email dated 8 December, which was received by the Greater London 
Authority on the same day. 
  
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
1. The costs of the Mayor's 2017 tour of India and Pakistan, including the costs of the 

Mayor and all of his entourage, to include travel, accommodation, subsistence, 
clothing, services and all expenses and all costs whatsover in connection therewith to 
be borne by public funds  
 

We do not yet have the full cost for the Mayor’s trip to India and Pakistan in December 
2017, which is still being finalised. We are still waiting for some charges and expenses to 
be submitted to the GLA before we can finalise the total. You may wish to resubmit this 
part of your request later. Once the GLA has received all outstanding bills and 
submissions, we will be able to provide the full cost of the trip per person as above. We 
would also encourage you to refer to the Mayor’s expenses 
(https://www.london.gov.uk/people/mayoral/sadiq-khan/expenses) in the coming 
months for further updates on this specific visit.  
 
 
2. If not included above, the additional costs incurred by the GLA in publicising the 

Mayor's activities in the UK  
 
There were no additional costs incurred by the GLA in publicising the costs the Mayor’s 
activities in the UK.  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

Department: International Relations 
Our ref: MGLA081217-7039 
 
Date: 15 January 2018 

https://www.london.gov.uk/people/mayoral/sadiq-khan/expenses


 

 
 

 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Dharmina Shah 
Principal International Relations Officer  

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-
spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information 
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